Principal's Message

Dear Eagle Families,

February was fleeting!! March is almost here, and we are moving forward into planning for our next school year. Please see below for important updates on <u>registration and classes</u> for next school year. Parents are not able to attend registration appointments this year due to the pandemic. Please email your guidance counselor with any questions. Remember Spring Break is shortened this year and we will be closed for school March 17 - 19.

PTO ONLINE SILENT AUCTION!!!

We will be launching a silent auction online as our Spring Fundraiser!! Do you have something to donate or know a friend who would be willing? <u>Check out this flyer</u> on how to donate or <u>click here</u>:

RISING SEVENTH GRADERS (Current 6th)

Timeline:

- March 12 Elective sheets go home. These will have course recommendations on them.
- March 25 Students meet with counselors to register courses. Bring your elective sheet.
- March 26 Make up appointments

All course recommendations are subject to change based on FSA data over the summer, and final grades in current classes.

Health:

The state of Florida requires that all students entering the 7th grade provide current, up-to-date immunization records to the school. This will include a Tdap Vaccine usually done the summer before a student enters 7th grade. Immunizations can be obtained from your private physician/pediatrician or the local health department.

RISING EIGHTH GRADERS (current 7th)

Timeline:

- March 12 Elective sheets go home. These will have course recommendations on them.
- March 23 Students meet with counselors to register courses. Bring your elective sheet.
- March 26 Make up appointments

All course recommendations are subject to change based on FSA data over the summer, and final grades in current classes.

RISING NINTH GRADERS (current 8th)

Timeline:

March 4 -5 St Augustine High registers students at Sebastian
March 5 Allen D. Nease High registers students at Sebastian
March 10 Pedro Menendez High registers students at Sebastian

SCHOLARSHIPS

Take Stock in Children is a college scholarship opportunity for our current 8th grade! Look at the <u>information here</u> or visit our guidance webpage.

X. T. Gabaldon

Principal, Sebastian Middle School